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From: "Wall, Bruce" <bwall@kpb.us> 
Date: April 29, 2016 at 3:42:28 PM AKDT 
To: "'lizdemoss26@yahoo.com"' <lizdemoss26@yahoo.com> 
Cc: "Ring, Katie" <kring@kpb.us> 
Subject: Marijuana Establishment Application (License 1 0122) 

Elizabeth/ 
In reviewing the site plan that you have submitted/ it is not clear what 
the width of the driveway is where it accesses Vinewood Lane. KPB 
7.30.020C requires a 28-foot width at the access point. Please provide 
an updated site plan that clarifies this issue. 

Thanks/ 

Bruce Wall1 AICP 
Planner 
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
907-714-2206 


